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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
sent: Tuesday, January 22,2013 la49AM 
T a  Docketing 
-3- NV:Don7 Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental Councilon Behalf OfVictoria Avl 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22,2013 1&48:16 AM (UTC-05:OO) EasternTime (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22,2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Sniihler, 

Iwas shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment 

The Turning Polnt project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know, Southeast Ohio's emnomy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%,among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
pmjecL 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100million of additional Investment when the Spanish sobr 
manufacturer lsofoton announced it was locating Its North American manufactun'ng facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of theTuming Point project. All told, more than 600jobs are in jeopardy becauseof this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this rufing isjust the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 

envlronrnental impact. In fact, the project would reduce cHmate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 


When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 


You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and thejobsthey represent, stay inOhio. Iurge you to show the same 

passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 


Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Polnt wlll be a symbol of your vlsion of Ohio. 


Sincerely, 
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Ms. Victoria Avi 
321 Orchardview Rd 
Seven Hills, OH 44131-5840 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:49 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfStephen Flandro 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:48:16 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Stephen Flandro 
2643 Findiey Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-2626 



Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:49 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfDennis Cardello 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:48:16 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Dennis Cardello 
12032 Mumford Rd 
Garrettsville, OH 44231-9691 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:18 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfFrederica Scott 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:18:11 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Frederica Scott 
2210 Scroll Rd SW 
Carrollton, OH 44615-9297 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:18 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfSAMANTHA BROCKFIELD 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:18:11 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Miss SAMANTHA BROCKFIELD 
931 Dayton St 
Cincinnati, OH 45214-2137 
(513) 382-1447 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:18 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfDeborah Cowden 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:18:11 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

11 



Dr. Deborah Cowden 
3437 County Road 959 
Loudonville, OH 44842-9308 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:18 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfCharles Chlysta 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:18:11 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 

13 



Mr. Charles Chlysta 
9175 Infirmary Rd 
Ravenna, OH 44266-9767 
(330) 626-9742 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 2:49 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfDonna Carver 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 2:48:34 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Donna Carver 
112 N Cherry St 
Mount Gilead, OH 43338-1235 
(419) 560-8100 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: . Tuesday, January 22, 2013 2:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfGreg Studen 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 2:18:33 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

1 was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. 1 urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Greg Studen 
7675 Squires Ln 
Novelty, OH 44072-9726 



Hunte r , Don ie l l e 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 2:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfAnnette McCormick 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 2:18:33 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

1 was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Annette McCormick 
3016 Hastings East Rd 
Lucas, OH 44843-9746 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:18 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfAndrew Mcgreevy 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:18:20 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. 1 urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Dr. Andrew Mcgreevy 
175 Skyline Dr 
Lancaster, OH 43130-1730 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:18 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfAndrew Mcgreevy 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:18:20 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. 1 urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Dr. Andrew Mcgreevy 
175 Skyline Dr 
Lancaster, OH 43130-1730 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 1:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfTheodore Voneida 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 1:18:28 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Dr. Theodore Voneida 
7487 W Lake Blvd 
Kent, OH 44240-6338 
(330) 678-8486 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:49 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfPatti Gorcheff 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:48:26 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

1 was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Patti Gorcheff 
2444 W South Range Rd 
North Lima, OH 44452-9537 



Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:48 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfShelly Kiser 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:48:26 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Shelly Kiser 
144 W Mill St 
Pataskala, OH 43062-8847 



Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:49 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfElizabeth Lehtola 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:48:26 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Elizabeth Lehtola 
2862 Berkshire Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-2402 
(216) 932-8436 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:49 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfPhillip Mohorich 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:48:26 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Phillip Mohorich 
23150 Lakeshore Blvd 
2nd Floor 
Euclid, OH 44123 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf Ofcarolyn harding 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:18:25 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know, Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. 1 urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Carolyn harding 
156 N Roosevelt Ave 
Bexley, OH 43209-1558 
(614) 670-5749 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfNorman Robbins 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 12:18:25 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Dr. Norman Robbins 
3270 Norwood Rd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44122-3440 



Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:49 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfNolan Rutschilling 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:48:24 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

1 was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mr. Nolan Rutschilling 
151 W 8th Ave 
AptC 
Columbus, OH 43201-2377 



Hunter, Don ie l le 

rom: Snitchler, Todd 
I lent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:49 AM 
b: Docketing 

I iubject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

•rom: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfJoseph Schmitz@embarqmail.com 
ent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 11:48:24 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
o: Snitchler, Todd 
ubject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

an 22,2013 

I'UCO Chair Snitchler 

pear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
urning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

he Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
(ounty stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
I 'oint would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

/ additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
(pf the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

he economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

nlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
nvironmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

r hen you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
I lassion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

I JItimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

! incerely. 

mailto:Schmitz@embarqmail.com




/Ir. Joseph Schmitz(a)embarqmail.com 
8421 Ransom Rd 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050-9389 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 3:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfElaine Baer 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 3:18:38 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Ms. Elaine Baer 
PO Box 1371 
Mansfield, OH 44901-1371 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 3:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfClaire Davis 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 3:18:38 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mrs. Claire Davis 
15100 Birchaven Ln 
Apt 215 

Findlay, OH 45840-9781 
(419) 422-7668 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Snitchler, Todd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 3:19 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FW: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

From: Ohio Environmental CouncilOn Behalf OfFrancille Willis 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 3:18:38 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Snitchler, Todd 
Subject: Don't Turn Your Back on Ohio's Clean Energy Future 

Jan 22, 2013 

PUCO Chair Snitchler 

Dear Snitchler, 

I was shocked to see that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio recently rejected AEP Ohio's proposal to develop the 
Turning Point solar project. This decision is a step in the wrong direction for Ohio's economy and environment. 

The Turning Point project was set to be built on 700 acres of reclaimed strip mine land in Noble County. 

As you know. Southeast Ohio's economy has struggled to climb out of the recession. The unemployment rate in Noble 
county stands at 9.3%, among the highest in the state. Many of the surrounding counties are even worse off. Turning 
Point would be a step towards reversing that by creating over 100 local jobs during each of the three phases of the 
project. 

Additionally, the project attracted more than $100 million of additional investment when the Spanish solar 
manufacturer Isofoton announced it was locating its North American manufacturing facility in Napoleon, largely because 
of the Turning Point project. All told, more than 600 jobs are in jeopardy because of this controversial decision. 

The economic impact of this ruling is just the tip of the iceberg. 

Unlike the scarred remnants of Ohio's coal dependency that litter Southeast Ohio, Turning Point would have no negative 
environmental impact. In fact, the project would reduce climate change-related pollution by 70,000 tons a year. 

When you took office two years ago, you promised to make Ohio a more business friendly state. 

You've gone out of your way to ensure businesses and the jobs they represent, stay in Ohio. I urge you to show the same 
passion and commitment to job creation when it comes to this project. 

Ultimately, the success or failure of Turning Point will be a symbol of your vision of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 



Mrs. Francille Willis 
5122 Spencer Rd 
Lyndhurst, OH 44124-1249 




